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Dear Colleagues, 

The attached guidance document is meant to be a resource to assist LHD CSHCS staff in 
planning and prioritizing local efforts to support CSHCS clients and families during the COVID-19 
pandemic.  The document does not convey any additional requirements or expectations for 
LHDs.  However, you may find this information useful as you work with CSHCS families and 
provide care coordination and case management services.  Please feel free to contact Craig with 
any questions. 
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